
MRRA Board meeting, Monday, Jan 3, 2022, 6PM 

Attendees: Liz Albert 

  Bob Bowen 

  Andy Hutchinson 

  Chur Masors 

  Matt O’Brien 

  Mark Romanowsky 

  Dottie Semonian 

Board members who will be Committee liasons: 

  VP Karen Scammell – Membership & Programs 

  Matt O’Brien – Equipment 

  Mark Romanowsky – Safety 

  Andy Hutchison – Site Committee.  Will also ask Dennis McCarthy to continue. 

General club meeting will ask for members to volunteer for committees and to select a committee chair. 

 

December meeting with Kate Ford and Ashley Blake postponed due to illness.  Dottie will reconnect and 
reschedule.  Suggestions were offered for discussion topics. 

Need to begin budget preparation for March meeting.  Revisit pricing model to cover increase in UML 
user agreement.  Will MRRA run Learn-to programs?  Festival Regatta?  Committees need to provide 
projected budget needs for 2022. 

Bob Bowen volunteered to be MRRA liaison to TRR.  Need to encourage other MRRA member to serve 
on TRR Board. 

 

MRRA general club meetings will continue on 2nd Tuesdays of the month, 7PM.  Meetings will Zoom for 
the time being.  Meeting URL, meeting ID and passcode to be provided soon.   

 

  


